From: Tulloch, Rob

Sent: 27 July 2017 07:10

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application no. 2017/2819/P
Hi All,

Another objection.
regards

Rob Tulloch
x2516

From: Jo Higgins

Sent: 25 July 2017 23:08

To: Tulloch, Rob

Subject: Application no. 2017/2819/P

6 Albert Terrace, NW1.

CREATION OF DOUBLE-BASEMENT

T object strongly to this application. It contravenes Camden's own recently adopted policy (AS
Basements) that there should be no development under an existing basement, and that basement
developments should not comprise more than one storey.

In addition to contravening this policy the proposed plan would

- cause permanent changes to the local water table (already boggy and problematic in the park opposite after
heavy rainfall)

- involve the loss of mature trees in the garden

- cause major obstruction to road traffic and pedestrians

- create appalling noise, disruption and pollution for several years.

T urge you strongly to reject the application.

Please notify me of the committee date as I would like to speak.

Thank you,

J. Higgins



